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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT ON CHANGE OF FINANCIAL YEAR END FROM 31 
DECEMBER TO 31 MARCH 

 

 
Reference is made to the Company’s announcement in relation to the Change of Financial 
Year End released on 6 December 2017 (ref: SG171206OTHR5MAA) (“Announcement”). 
 
In the Announcement, the latest date for release of the half year results for the financial 
reporting period from 1 July 2017 to 31 December 2017 (“HY Results”) was erroneously 
stated as 15 February 2018. 
 
The Board of Directors of MSM International Limited wishes to clarify that pursuant to Rules 
705(1) and 705(2) of the Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist of the SGX-ST, the 
latest date for release of the HY Results announcement should be 14 February 2018 
instead of 15 February 2018 as set out in the table below:  
 

Financial Reporting 
Period 

Previous financial 
period for 
comparison 

Type of 
announcement 

Latest date for 
release 

1 July 2017 to 31 
December 2017 
(6 months period) 
 

1 July 2016 to 31 
December 2016 
(6 months period)  

Interim Results for 
FY2018 

15 February 2018 
14 February 2018 

 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
CHAN KEE SIENG 
Executive Chairman 
22 December 2017 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company's 
Sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. (the "Sponsor"), for compliance with the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited ("SGX-ST") Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. The Sponsor has 
not verified the contents of this announcement.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The Sponsor and the SGX-ST assume 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the accuracy, completeness or correctness of 
any of the information, statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Lance Tan, Director, Continuing Sponsorship (Mailing Address: 16 
Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, Singapore 049318 and E-mail: sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg). 


